Lori Lightfoot Department of Police * City of Chicago Eddie T. Johnson
Mayor 3510 S. Michigan Avenue * Chicago, Illinois 60653 Superintendent of Police

August 9,2019

Jerry Tufano

President

Community Currency Exchange Association
9449 South Kedzie Avenue, Suite 424
Evergreen Park, IL 60805

Dear Mr. Tufano:

Thank you for your support of our annual Morgan Park Back to School Health and Safety Fair
which was held on August 3, 2019. The Chicago Police Department’s 22" District Community
Policing Office and its partners would like to thank you for your generous donation of 300 school
kits. Your donation provided back to school resources to 300 underserved youth.

In partnership with six Morgan Park Churches, we distributed 300 school kits, handed out over
200 essential items, provided dental, health screenings and vaccinations to youth and their
parents/guardians, delivered information to parents/guardians on ways to improve their quality of
life and a host of youth activities. A total of 387 community residents attended this event. It is
heartwarming that you cared enough about the community to take your time and consideration to
provide families of the 22" District with your donation. Please know that your involvement has
made a positive impact and has helped to make this event memorable.

On behalf of the Chicago Police Department’s 22" District Community Policing Office and its
partners, please accept my sincere thanks for your support.

Sincerely,

§ T u_i

Richard W. Wiser
Commander
22nd District
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